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In the past year, Emily Teeter submitted a chapter on “Temple Cults” for the forthcoming book
The Egyptian World, edited by Toby Wilkinson. She and co-author Douglas Brewer also finalized
the revised text for the second edition of Egypt and the Egyptians. An article on a Late Period
coffin and its texts in the Belgrade Museum (co-authored with Branislav Andelkovic) appeared
in Recueil du Musée National (Belgrade). The manuscript Baked Clay Figurines and Votive Beds
from Medinet Habu was returned to the Publications Committee for outside review pending publi-
cation. She wrote a brief entry for the World Book Encyclopedia on Howard Carter and continued
to contribute to children’s archaeological magazines Dig and Calliope. Book reviews were sub-
mitted to the Journal of Near Eastern Studies, the Journal of the American Oriental Society, and
the Journal for the Society of Architectural Historians. She is presently working on a book on the
practical aspects of Egyptian religion that will be published by Cambridge University Press.

Teeter participated in a symposium Near Eastern Archaeology and the University Museum
hosted by the Michael Carlos Museum in Atlanta, giving a paper “A Repository for Basic Docu-
mentation of Research or Museum: The Evolution of the Oriental Institute.” In November, she
spoke at the Society of Biblical Literature meeting in Philadelphia on “The Cult of Divine Statues
in Ancient Egypt” in the panel Cult and Cultic Images, Activities, and Beliefs in Ancient Egypt
and Ancient Israel. She also served as a respondent for Performing Death, the Oriental Institute’s
annual post-doctoral seminar. Late in the year, she spoke on animal mummies at the Houston
Science Museum and gave docent-training lectures at the Oriental Institute and at The Field Mu-
seum. She taught adult education courses on Egyptian architecture and inscriptions from the tomb
of Tutankhamun.

Teeter continues to be very involved in the American Research Center in Egypt (ARCE), at-
tending Executive Committee meetings in Chicago and San Antonio and the annual conference
and Board of Governors meeting. She still serves as the President of the Chicago Chapter of
ARCE, and she spoke at chapters in Portland, Tucson, Los Angeles, and San Jose.

She led several tours in the Middle East and also traveled independently to Lebanon.
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